Meeting Minutes

Date: April 23, 2009
Location: County Extension Office

President Vic Barlow called the March 18th meeting to order. Officers present were
Brian Perry, Doug Jackson, and Randy Miliken. Gus Piepeberg was excused.
Membership roll was also called.

Guests present were David Haley, a Purdue student experienced in making his own
propellant.

No bills were presented and our new balance is $247.00
The minutes were read and approved.

Under old business Vic said he would work on getting Membership card done.

No new information on launch pads was given.

The dates for launches and meetings was set, the information is now on our web page.
A new launch ad will be drafted by Randy to get more publicity.

The resolution for a new draft on the dissolution of the membership will be drawn up by
President Barlow and discussed at the next meeting.

Vic is still working on insurance for Purdy and should be finalized in the near future.
Randy brought in bright orange vests for the LCO and RSO.

Vic gave a detailed launch report.

Doug brought up that someone should be a publicity and scrap book master, no one
volunteered.

An amendment was brought up to amend the launch fees to include kids if there was an
adult paid fee.

Porta potty subject was brought up and tabled for the time being.

A club trailer was discussed and still one is being sought.

Discussion on becoming a NAR section was brought up and the advantages and
disadvantages were discussed. Motion was made to become a NAR section. Randy will
take care of that.

The meeting was close by President Barlow with fun and frolicking to ensue.

Next Meeting MAY 20™ same location.



